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I have lived in Oregon for over 50 years of my life.  I feel very strongly that the Climate
Change Legislation be passed on the 11th of this month  and that Oregon remains a firm
advocate for the health of our environment and our people. It is critical that we all do
everything that we can to protect our air and water and land for future generations. Thank you
for your service to our state and ultimately our world. 
Joan Ogden
Bend Oregon 
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